City Clerk

From: Benjamin Horn <benlhorn@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 9:40 AM

To: City Clerk

Subject: Re: Permission to use Annually Permitted Equipment at Manor V
Danielle,

I was also informed neighborhood kids have been playing in them at time, which can be dangerous if the wind blows
them over or they pull on them. FYI.

Ben Horn

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Tuesday, June 4, 2024, 9:24 AM, Benjamin Horn <benlhorn@yahoo.com> wrote

Danielle,

I am seeking permission to use our annually permitted equipment (Kubota & Avant) at Manor V until
Friday to plant the trees that are sitting in front of the duplexes. We would like to accomplish this on the
poor weather days so it has the least impact on our neighbors and guests. Our landscaping crew is
available and we will keep equipment off Forest Dr and on Manor V property. Our neighbors have been
inquiring about the trees often and we would like to finish up so everyone is happy riding through the
area. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you!

Ben Horn

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




